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Mark 10:27 – And Jesus looking upon them saith, With men it is impossible, but 

not with God: for with God all things are possible. 

 

I wanted to send out a quick update to everyone to let you know about all 

the Lord is doing here in Palma de Mallorca. I’m sure that most of you know by 

now that we are in the process of trying to purchase a new building for our 

church. I have had the great opportunity to speak with most of our supporting 

pastors over the last few weeks, and it has been a tremendous blessing to me 

personally!  

I cannot begin to express how grateful I am for our supporting churches, 

as well as all of you that pray for us on a regular basis. I know that God brought 

each of you in our path for a reason, and I am so thankful that He did. 

When we originally started speaking about this building, we were praying 

that God would allow us to rent the building with an option to purchase in the 

future. That meant that we would need to make a down payment of $35,000. I, 

along with the other missionary that we are working with, began calling our 

supporting churches to ask for prayers and possible financial help regarding our 

building. 

God has worked in an incredible way! Through the giving of supporting 

churches, pastors and individuals, we have far surpassed what we needed for the 

rental option. We are now roughly only $15,000 away from having the complete 

purchase price of the building, which is about $253,000! Markie has had a 

meeting with the banker to discuss a loan for the remainder of the building and 

the remodel. We are waiting on a response from him, but we are trusting that the 

Lord will work everything out according to His will.  

We are so excited for all that the Lord is doing here. Even more exciting to 

me than the miracle of this building is the number of new visitors we have had in 

the last few months. We have had 16 first time visitors come, and a majority of 

them have continued to come back since their first visit. 

I am truly blessed to serve such an amazing God. I am grateful for the 

opportunity that I have to represent you all here in Spain, and we are doing our 

best to do so in a way that is honoring to God! 

Thank you for your constant prayers and support. Please be in prayer with 

us regarding the building. We have signed offer papers to purchase the building, 

and we have been given 2 months to secure the loan or pay cash for the building.  

We love you all, and we look forward to keeping you updated in the 

remainder of the process!  

Praying that you have a wonderful day! 

In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan and Madison 


